
WE ARE HERE FOR YOU 
 

 Though we are not 

gathering in our Meeting 

House at this time, your 

Church Family is still alive, 

well, and active in the Community.  Pastors Russ 

and Cindy are available to you by: 

 Phone: 603-539-7064 

Text: 603-515-6684 

E-Mail: pastorus@worldpath.net 

 Please review our calendar to see the list of 

Services, Bible Studies, and Fellowships.  We 

connect for these virtually via Facebook and Zoom.  

If you are not receiving the e-mail notifications 

please e-mail the pastors your e-mail address and 

you will be included in all future invitations.  
 

MUSIC 
 

 We are grateful that our Choir 

Master and Organist Jim Tyrrell has 

been able to stay with us during this 

summer.  He is now able to incorporate 

all of the hymns and musical interludes into our 

Sunday Services with an interior projection of the 

sanctuary behind him. We thank God for him! ☺  
 

YOUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

 

    Please send your Tithes and Offerings 

for the Campton Congregational Church 

by mail until we are able to meet again in 

person. Thank you in advance for 

continuing to share with us in this way. 

Campton Congregational Church 

PO Box 328 

Campton, NH 03223 
 

 

Happy Summer 

 

The Blair Chapel (an annex of the 

Campton Congregational Church) 

is still on our hearts and minds.  We 

will get back to having more 

activities in this wonderful place 

once this virus ends.  In the meantime please 

consider helping us to maintain this treasure.  Your 

donations for the renovation of the Chapel will be 

used to carefully preserve the history of this 

wonderful place as we find ways to incorporate its 

use in our community.   

 

PRAYER CHAIN 

 

 Our Prayer Chain Leader is 

Joyce Mayhew, text her 603-381-0176 or call 603-

726-4422. Our Prayer Chain is very busy at this 

time and we are pleased to pray for you.  Also call 

the pastors anytime. 

 

ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE 
 

Our Field Trip on April 20, 2019 

To King Arthur Flour 

 

 

 

 There was a group of 12 people (seen above) 

that went on the field trip to King Arthur Flour in 

Norwich, Vermont.  It was a great place to visit and 

we all had a good time. 

After, we went to Powerhouse Mall in West 

Lebanon, NH for lunch at Lui-Lui, a wood fired 

Italian restaurant.  The food was great and so was 

the Fellowship. We also walked the Mall. 

 We all had a GREAT time and hope to do it 

again. Who would have believed that we would go 

from this, to social distancing in 2020 due to a 

pandemic that most of us hadn’t even dreamed of? 

We will be getting back to taking trips again.   

 FOR NOW please share with us on ZOOM 

and CAMPTON CONGREGATIONAL 

CHURCH FACEBOOK GROUP PAGE.  

 If you have any ideas for a virtual evening 

event together let us know and we will schedule a 

party.  So far sharing a meal together on 

Zoom has been suggested.  Let us know if 

you would like to share in this.  

 Call Dottie with all your ideas. Let her know 

what you would like to do. 
 

  Activities Committee 

  Chairman,  Dottie Nazarian 

    603-498-5104 

about:blank


DIACONATE COMMITTEE 

 

The Diaconate has continues to 

meet during our time of separation. 

We met May 3rd and June 28th and have our 

next meeting scheduled for July 19th. 

We are so blessed to be able to utilize Zoom 

so that our Pastors are able to provide Sunday 

services, Bible Study, Prayer meetings, and 

opportunities for Fellowship.  Our wonderful 

organist, Jim Tyrrell has also been able to join our 

Sunday services and provide the music we so love.  

We have enjoyed the beautiful sound of our Church 

bell, rung by Deacon Dottie, each Sunday. 

The Deacons discuss how we can best meet 

the spiritual needs of our Church family.  Everyone 

is dealing with the virus the best they can and it is 

affecting people in different ways.  Some are 

feeling isolated, scared, anxious etc.  Please 

remember the Pastors are here for all of us.  They 

welcome our calls, texts and emails at any time.   

If you need help with anything such as 

shopping or errands of any kind, feel free to contact 

the Pastors or any Deacon so we can assist you. 

COVID-19 has forced us to look at so many 

of our day to day activities differently.   We are now 

wearing masks; we cannot hug our family and 

friends and we must practice social distancing.  We 

do all this for the safety, health and welfare of 

others. 

Until we can safely gather together again, 

please stay safe.   

God Bless you. 

Brenda McKenzie, Deacon Chair 

 

          The LORD will give strength unto his people; 

the LORD will bless his people with peace.   

                                                            Psalm 29:11 
 

OUR CHURCH CALENDAR 

 

    This newsletter will be published 

before the end of July.  At that point our Ad-Hoc 

committee will have another meeting to discuss 

how our programs will proceed during this 

pandemic.  IF things change we will publish 

changes in the newspaper, on our Facebook Group 

Page, on our website, and announce these changes 

during our Worship Services, Prayer, Bible Studies, 

Fellowship hours and in e-mails. You may call the 

pastors at any time for updates (603)539-7064.   

Thank you for keeping in touch. 
 

 

SCRIPTURE LESSON 

GIVE THANKS  
                       Psalm 146 

 1Praise the LORD. Praise the LORD, 

O my soul. 
2I will praise the LORD all my life; will sing praise 

to my God as long as I live. 3Do not put your trust 

in princes, in human beings, who cannot save. 
4When their spirit departs, they return to the ground; 

on that very day their plans come to nothing. 
5Blessed are those whose help is the God of Jacob, 

whose hope is in the LORD their God. 
6He is the Maker of heaven and earth, the sea, and 

everything in them—he remains faithful forever. 
7He upholds the cause of the oppressed and gives 

food to the hungry. The LORD sets prisoners free,  
8the LORD Gives sight to the blind, the LORD lifts up 

those who are bowed down, the LORD loves the 

righteous. 9The LORD watches over the foreigner 

and sustains the fatherless and the widow, but he 

frustrates the ways of the wicked. 10 The LORD 

reigns forever, your God, O Zion, for all 

generations.  Praise the LORD. 

 

YARD SALE 

Not Right Now 

Due to Covid-19 

Once this pandemic is over we will 

get back to these sales  Though it is 

true they have been a wonderful way 

to raise funds, the most important part of these sales 

is we have time to spend with you.  Please keep us 

in your prayers as we look to the future 

      If you have items which you would like to 

donate to our future endeavors please save them for 

us. If you ae moving give us a call and we will do 

our best to work out collection procedures.  

 

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 

 

Tuesday, August 11, 2020 at NOON 

 

Our Church Family would love to know 

how our committees and members are doing.  Your 

articles are the most important part of this 

publication.  

Thank you, Pastor Cindy, Editor 

 

GOD BLESS YOU EVERY ONE  

 


